
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

March 28, 2015

 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service

Bible Study Women and Wine Ron Stagg
13th Sabbath Program Church Children

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements Pastor Jason Williams
Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Pastor Jason Williams
Hymn of Praise Draw Me Nearer Hymn #306
Scripture Reading Psalm 139: 23, 24 Aaron Stagg
Children’s Offering Svetlana Stagg
Children’s Time Elizabeth Williams
Offering VOAR Janice Fajilan
Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Pastor Jason Williams
Special Music
Sermon Pastor Jason Williams

How to Live With Hope: 4. Hindrances to Repentance

Closing Hymn Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus Hymn #290

Benediction Pastor Jason Williams
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset: This Week:   7:26 pm. Next Week:   7:36 pm.

Next  Sabbath: Sermon:       Pastor Eric Ollila         
Offering:       Church Budget

Announcements
"Praise the LORD! Oh give thanks to the LORD, for he is good, for his steadfast love endures
forever!" (Psalm 106:1 ESV). Welcome to Church today! May God richly bless you!

We are continuing the process of developing a DVD presentation for sharing in our community
on the subject of the Trustworthiness of the Bible. Our church has a plan of sharing this, along with
2 other DVDs, to 100 families in our community this year. If you have a specific individual in mind
that might benefit from this presentation, please share the name and contact information for the
individual on the sign-up sheet in the foyer. DVDs, when ready, will be given to you to share with
the registered individuals. The remaining DVDs will be distributed door-to-door in our community. 

Bay Roberts Adventurer Club meets  tomorrow, Sunday, March 26 from 1:00pm to 3:00pm.
 
Bay Roberts Healthy Living Club has cancelled its regular meeting for Monday, March 30.
However, a weigh-in opportunity will be provided between 6:30pm and 7:00pm. Regular meeting
and program resumes on Monday, April 6. 

Mid-Week Bible Study Meeting will continue on Tuesday, March 31, at 7:00pm. We will be
continuing our series of studies called, “Understanding Difficult Texts.” Make plans to be here on
Tuesday evening to find answers and clarity on challenging texts of Scripture. 

Bay Roberts Retirement Centre Bible Study is scheduled to continue on Wednesday, April 1,
at 2:00pm. All are welcome to join the pastor as he shares with Centre residents. 

Women’s Bible Study, previously scheduled for today, will now take place next Sabbath, April 4,
at 6:00pm. All ladies are encouraged to join together for this time of spiritual fellowship here at the
church. Please note the new start time, due to a later sunset time.

Our door-to-door outreach opportunity, sharing DVD media in our community previously
scheduled for this afternoon, will now take place on Sabbath, April 11, at 2:00pm. Please speak to
the Pastor or Steve McIntyre if you are able to help, or have any questions. 

A Vespers and Bowling Social will take place on April 11. Sundown worship will be shared here
at the church at 7:00pm. A bowling social will follow at 8:00pm. More details to come.

A special Sunshine Band with our senior shut-ins is scheduled to take place on Sabbath
afternoon, April 25. More information to come. 

Family Ministries Department has prepared a seminar with invited guests, entitled “The Gay
Puzzle,”  here at the church on Thursday and Friday, May 7 and 8, at 7:00pm each evening. This
will be a public event and we will expect to have community visitors both evenings. Make plans to
be present as this important seminar series. More information to come. 

Avalon Churches Rally - Make plans to join a regional church worship rally on Sabbath, May 16,
at Camp Woody Acres. It Is Written Speaker/Director Pastor Chris Holland will be with us as we
corporately commence a united approach to evangelism and ministry on the Avalon Peninsula.
Please note the change of schedule from the previous announcements. More information to come. 

Ladies, mark your calendars for Sunday, May 24, as we prepare to host our second Women’s
Afternoon Retreat at Camp Woody Acres. This afternoon retreat will be a spiritual blessing to you
as members and to your community friends. More information to come. 

Remember in Prayer: Those who are sick, shut-in, or grieving losses; our Church’s outreach
ministries in our community; our church family throughout the province, and worldwide; for the Holy
Spirit’s outpouring among us; our NL Church leaders.


